
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

17 August 2016 
 

Our meeting began at 1905, with Mike Stansberry presiding. Following introductions all 
around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept the 
minutes was seconded and passed. 
 
Laird Johnson next gave the Treasurer’s Report. Bill Wallick also reported that the Form 
990 was filed with the IRS. 
 
Under Old Business – our Campfest will be Saturday and Sunday, August 27 / 28.  
 
Dan Huber talked to Sharon on the Postal Net. She wants to try to make a club meeting to 
talk about our old repeater. She also hopes to meet with Dean Buckhouse at the next VE 
session. 
 
A mouse was donated for the laptop. 
 
Under New Business -  The porta potty has been ordered for Field Day and the Campfest 
($100). Dean Buckhouse needs money for that and the food for Field Day ($30). A motion 
was made to reimburse Dean $130 dollars for both. Seconded and passed.  
 
Dan Huber used the Go Kit at the Cycle Hill Climb. Communication was done with Packet. 
Worked well. 
 
Dan also inquired if there was any interest in a WinLink Gateway in the Woodland Park 
area. 
 
It was discussed that Kit Haskins still has some of the MARC equipment. Dan indicated 
that he has seen Kit at the Millennial Electric shop. 
 
Dan Huber had a question about the old Drake that was donated to the club. Dan would like 
to take it home and try it out. A motion was made to have Dan test this radio at his home. 
Seconded and Passed. 
 
Nominations for the Club Officers –  
President – Mike Stansberry 
Vice President – Carol Wilson 
Secretary – Bill Wallick 
Treasurer – Laird Johnson 
Board Member (Mike Brians spot) – Asa Wilson AD0GT 
 
A presentation on 3D printing (complete with demo) was made by Asa Wilson. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2036. 
Nine members, two guests present 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


